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Fine diner/Proud cloud 

Our fine diner is Lucas.  He always uses please when 
choosing his lunch and enjoys the company of his 
friends at lunch time. 
Our proud cloud is Angus.  He is always willing to give 
things a go and always tries his best.  
 

Have a lovely weekend  

Mrs Worts, Miss Baines and Mrs Barker 

 

Learning this week 

English: This week we have been learning more 
about Samuel Pepys diary.  We have identified 
the features of a diary (first person, emotive 
language, chronological order etc.).  We then 
planned a diary entry and wrote in from Samuel 
Pepys perspective.  Ask your children to see 
these during sharing afternoon next week! 
 
Maths: We have been learning about data 
handling.  We have collected data using a tally 
chart, recorded data using bar graphs and learnt 
how to interpret the data to answer questions.  
We had fun collecting data about Smarties! 
 
Handwriting: We are really focussing on our 
handwriting and making sure our 
ascenders/descenders are the appropriate sizes 
and that our letters are in proportion.  Please 
continue to reinforce the cursive script at home. 

 

 

Things to remember 

 Sharing afternoon Friday 21st October 
1.45pm-2.15. 

 Great Fire of London Storytelling 
Workshop Thursday 20th October. 

 Friday 9am assembly with Mrs Davies, 
parents welcome to attend.  Next week will 
be a Harvest Assembly! 

 There will not be a PE session on Friday. 
 

Great Fire of London Workshop 

 
 
On Thursday morning we are very excited because 
the children will be having an interactive 
storytelling workshop about our topic, ‘The Great 
Fire of London’.  Please make sure that you have 
returned the permission slip before then. 

‘It’s September 1666. Meet Mrs Wellbake, cook to Mr 
Samuel Pepys. Hear her first hand account of the 
Great Fire of London. Her mission is to make sure this 
tragedy never happens again. 

With the help of the audience, using artefacts, props 
and costume, she and the children will re-enact the 
drama of the fire and help to plan a fire-free future for 
the city of London. 

While engaging with this fascinating historical 
episode, the children will have lots of fun and be fired 
with enthusiasm!’ 

 

Sharing Afternoon             

The children have been working hard this half 

term and we would like to celebrate their learning 

with you during a sharing afternoon.  You are 

invited to BFG classroom 1.45-2.15pm on Friday 

21st October for your child to share all their 

wonderful work with you. 

 

 

Harvest 

Please remember that next week we will be 
collecting donations for the charity ‘Signposts’.  
Signposts provides temporary accommodation for 
people who are homeless.  A reminder of the 
items Signposts really needs: cans of baked 
beans, cans of spaghetti, cans of meatballs, 
longlife milk, cans of minced beef, cans hot dogs 
or instant coffee. 


